
 

 

 

 
2100 Highland Way  •   Suite V     •    Mitchell, SD 57301    •    Ph: 605.990.2918 

September 27, 2018 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: South Dakota Network, LLC 
 Centralized Equal Access Service 
 2018 Annual Access Tariff Filing 
 FRN 0005-0974-07 
 
Transmittal No. 14 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
The accompanying tariff material issued by South Dakota Network, LLC ("SDN"), and 
bearing FCC No. 1, effective October 2, 2018, is sent to you electronically for filing in 
compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 
 
This Transmittal is to correct a typographical error and material inadvertently included in 
Transmittal No. 13. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries associated with this filing, should be directed to 
Marlene Bennett at: Consortia Consulting, 2100 Highland Way, Suite V, Mitchell, South 
Dakota 57301, Phone 605.990.2918, Fax 866.372.5733, email 
mbennett@consortiaconsulting.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 /s/ Marlene Bennett 
 
Marlene Bennett   
Consultant for South Dakota Network, LLC 
 
Attachment 


